
 
 

3M Electronics Materials Solutions Division 
3M Center Building 224-3N-11 

St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 
 

 
June 2015 
 
 
Subject: 3M™ EMI Absorber AB5000 Series Discontinuation Notice 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
We regret to inform you that 3M™ EMI Absorber AB5000 Series will be discontinued 
in Europe because the material contains plasticizer DEHP, which is on the authorization 
list of REACH regulations. This discontinuation is effective immediately and affects the 
following product numbers:  
 

̶ 3M™ EMI Absorber AB5010 
̶ 3M™ EMI Absorber AB5020 
̶ 3M™ EMI Absorber AB5030 
̶ 3M™ EMI Absorber AB5050 
̶ 3M™ EMI Absorber AB5100 

 
You are receiving this letter because your company has purchased at least one of the 
above mentioned products during the last two (2) years.  Please circulate this notice to 
the people in your organization who need to know of this change so they can follow up 
as necessary with either 3M or your customers. 
 
3M recommends 3M™ EMI Absorber AB5000SHF Series as a possible alternative 
solution. Keep in mind that the recommended alternative series does not have the 
same specifications as the one being discontinued, so testing should be conducted to 
ensure it will meet your application needs. 
 
If you have any questions or require samples for testing, please contact your local 3M 
representative. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership with 3M. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
JH Jeen 
Global Business Manager 
3M Electronics Materials Solutions Division 


